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TOWN OF BROWNFIELD 

 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

February 22, 2022 

 

 
Selectmen in Attendance: William Flynn, Ricky Emery, Richard Norcross  

 

Attendees: Dickie Perreault, DJ Forcier, Patrick Bryant    

 

Zoom attendees: Cindy Eaton, Deb Merrill, Esther Walker, Vincent Goomba 

 

5:30pm the meeting was called to order by Chair, William Flynn.  

 

Minutes of February 15th were approved by Dick; seconded by Bill. Vote 3-0-0.  

 

Safety Meeting – Bill announced the next safety meeting will be on Tuesday, March 15th at 5pm.  

 

Admin Budget – Bill asked if the Board will be assisting in the admin budget – Ricky stated that 

they have not in the past.  

 

Broadband Committee – Patrick stated that they have put out an RFP to consulting firms for a 

network build. He also sent an email that Megan distributed to the board for upcoming dates of 

meetings, etc.  

 

Building Inspections – Dickie stated that beginning March 1st he will be completing all of the 

building inspections and will bring any problems he finds to the Board.  

 

5:48pm Dick motioned to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Bill. Vote 3-0-0. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Megan Witt  


